Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Children's Medical Services
The Newborn Screening Follow-Up announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 27, 2019 9:30 a.m.

PLACE: Bureau of Public Laboratories, 1217 North Pearl Street, Jacksonville, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Newborn Screening and Genetics related issues

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lindsey.Felt@flhealth.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Lindsey.Felt@flhealth.gov.
